
CEO Report 02-03-2022 

 

Jim will not be out tomorrow, he is mostly concerned with exposure on the ferry, I do not have a return 

date for him but we talk almost daily.  

Jim had me send the previous Findings of Facts for 3 Garfield to Phil Saucier, they have not spoken but 

should be today.  

Debbie Johnson dropped off 2 SSWD applications, Jim has reviewed and approved 

Will submitted 3 internal plumbing permits, Jim reviewed and approved 

The Byers have submitted a SSWD application for the Bakehouse, Jim reviewed and has sent to the State 

to get their approval since it has variances.  This will take them off the overboard discharge and put in a 

traditional SSWD.   


